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Competitive Events Preparation
Workshop

This year we are finally able to be back in person for our second ever
Competitive Events Preparation Workshop in Jefferson City on December
3rd, 2021. As a state officer team we have been actively working on the
breakout sessions for the different competitive events being offered at this
workshop. At this workshop, you will be able to join different breakout
sessions to learn more about different competitive events that are offered
at State Leadership Conference! If your chapter hasn’t already registered,
talk to your local HOSA advisor to get your chapter registered. We can’t
wait to meet and work with all of you!
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State Officer
Candidate
Applications

As the State Leadership
Conference slowly begins to
approach, it’s time to start
looking for Missouri HOSA’s
2022-2023 State Officer Team.
Being a State Officeris a huge
honor that comes with a lot of
responsibility. To learn more
about the application process
for running for a statewide
office, join us on December
9th, 2021 at 6:00 pm to learn
more about the State Officer
Application. We hope you all
consider running and can’t
wait to see all of you on
December 9th!

Award
Nominations

Do you have a local chapter
advisor or administrator that
you want to nominate for
Missouri HOSA Local Chapter
Advisor of the Year or Missouri
HOSA Administrator of the
Year? Go to
https://www.missourihosa.org
/missouri-hosa-awards to find
the application to nominate
your local chapter advisor or
administrator. This is an
opportunity for you guys to
recognize someone who makes
your HOSA chapter possible!

State

Leadership
Conference
Reminders

This year the State Leadership
Conference (SLC) will be
hosted in Rolla, Missouri from
March 28th- March 29th, 2022.
At SLC, you will be able to
compete in a competitive
event and different recognition
events. For more details and
guidelines on the competitive
and recognition events
available, go to hosa.org. Don’t
forget to continue studying
and practicing for your
competitive event. We are
looking forward to seeing all of
you and watching you all
compete!



